
 

 

Attendance from 5th September 2024 

Target - 96% 

 

Class Attendance % 

Foxes 90.4% 

Hedgehogs 94.3% 

Rabbits 94.3% 

Owls 95.4% 

 

This half-term is flying over and with so much still to fit in before the end of term, 
the summer holidays will be here before we know it!  Thank you to everyone who was 
able to come along and support our Summer Fair, what a scorcher of a day it was!  
As we rapidly approach the end of the school year, all children should have met 
their new teachers by now and had a transition visit to get to know them and their 
new classrooms a little better, in preparation for September.  We would like to  
welcome Mrs Comby who will be joining our school in September and wish Miss 
Knowles the best of luck as she leaves us at the end of the school year to start  her 

new job.                                                                            Mrs Allen, Headteacher 

Please keep an eye out on our 
ClassDojo School Story, where we 
will announce our weekly attendance    

winners every Friday. 

July: 

Wednesday 2nd - School Sports Day, 2pm 

Tuesday 8th - ‘Minute to Win It’ sponsored 
event (children only during normal school 
hours) 

Wednesday 9th - Nursery 2’s and 3’s Beach 
Visit  

Wednesday 16th - Mrs Simpson’s class visit 
to Hall Hill Farm 

Thursday 17th - Year 2 Leavers             
Performance, 2pm School Hall 

Friday 18th - ‘Wear Yellow Day’, non-
uniform day to raise money for St.        
Benedict's Hospice 

Wednesday 23rd - Nursery and school 
break up for summer holidays 

**School reopens Monday 8th September 
2025** 



Some of our Year 2 children represented our school at the Sunderland     
Skipping Festival, which took place on June 11th at The Beacon of Light.  
It is an annual event where children from different schools from across 
the City come together to compete in various skipping categories.  The 
children were an absolute credit to our school and got second place  
overall in the competition!!  As if that wasn’t fantastic enough, they also 
managed to win an award in every single category and came away with a 
haul of 4 gold, 10 silver and 12 bronze certificates…..WOW!!!  A huge well 
done to all of our skipping superstars, we are so proud of you all. 



Safeguarding is          
everyone’s  responsibility!  
If you have any concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to  
contact school and speak 
to one of our Designated 
Safeguarding Leads, Mrs 
Allen, Miss Lumsden, or 

Mrs Scott 

If your child is absent you must contact 
the school office on 0191 917 1910  

before 8.45am and leave a message with 
your name, your child’s full name and the 

reason for their absence. 

As a school, we have a responsibility to 
follow up absences for all children,     

including those who attend our nursery 
provision. 

 

We have a range of 
good quality, pre-

loved school uniform 
and coats in our     

reception area that 
have been washed 

and bagged.  Please 
feel free to take   
anything you need 
and leave a small    

donation, if  possible.  
We would welcome 
any donations of 
good quality, pre-
loved  uniform and 
school book bags. 

Please do not send any urgent 
messages via Class Dojo, as 
the teachers aren’t always 

able to check them   
throughout the day. 

Please remember to follow 
our school social media  

pages to keep up to date 
with all the exciting       

activities and learning that 
the children have been   

taking part in. 


